
Only You Can Make a Difference! 
 

 
*Thanks to Board President Brenda Shelliing, Vice- President Mickey Traweek, and Bishop McFarland for 
meeting next Tuesday, February 17, 2009 to bring closure to this issue. 

The school district has used the  

3.7 million MFP monies, 

But there is a 10.1 million 

surplus that is available. 
 

     $2,400    1 time bonus for every employee 

               x  1,400     employees (we have less than 1400 employees) 

             $3,360,000    cost to the system (less than the MFP monies) 

 

 

 

 

 

President Brenda Shelling   323-9159   bshell@bayou.com 

Vice-President Mickey Traweek   388-0596  mickeytraweek@comcast.com 

 

 

President Vickie Dayton    329-9320   vdayton@moremanmoore.com 

 

 

Jessie Handy       388-0007   jesse05@bellsouth.net Vickie Krutzer      387-7814   torik@centurytel.net 

Rev. McFarland   327-5956   mcfar0724@aol.com         Stephanie Smith  387-9513   Simonsmith@bayou.com 

Mickey Traweek   388-0596  mickeytraweek@comcast.com 

 

Sandie Lollie, President 
2809 Evangeline St. Suite1 • Monroe, LA 71220 

(318) 322-2442 • monroefederation@bellsouth.net 
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